
New South Wales Golf Club    
Policy - ELECTRONIC EQUIPMENT 
 
 

 

At The New South Wales Golf Club, we value a welcoming and respectful environment that balances 
professionalism with comfort for Members, guests, and staff.  
 
The following guidelines outline acceptable use of electronic equipment to ensure everyone enjoys a 
positive experience. 

 

General Guidelines  

• Mobile phones should only be used for making phone calls in the car park. 

• Silent applications on mobile phones, tablets, and laptops are permitted but must be used 

discreetly without disturbing others. 

• Laptops are to be used primarily in the designated business centre 

• Video calls should be conducted in private meeting rooms to avoid disturbing other 

members. 

• Headphones should be used when listening to audio on electronic devices to maintain a 

quiet environment. 

• All electronic devices should be switched to silent mode in common areas such as the lounge 

and dining areas. 

 


